
  

  

 

 

 

MMRC’s clarification / reply to the queries raised by NETEL INDIA LTD during a pre 

bid meeting held on 10/08/2022 related to NIT issued for re tender (2nd call) on 

03/08/2022 for works of Supply, Installation and Commissioning of 1.5 TPD capacity 

Bio-methanation plant along with electricity generation from municipal organic wet 

waste with 1 year operation and maintenance at LT market, D Ward, Mumbai.  

 

  

Queries / suggestion of NETEL INDIA LTD 

            

Sr. No.  Query/Suggestion of agency  MMRC’S Clarification /REPLY  

1.  The area allocated is not even 64 sq mtr, 

which is probably not sufficient enough for 

a 1.5 TPD plant 

Tender condition prevails. 

2.  The pathway to the site inside the market is 

narrow and thus vehicle movement is very 

tough. Moreover, the lane adjacent to the 

site is also narrow and bent; so, heavy 

vehicle (needed to transport machinery) 

can't enter.  

Access is as per prevailing site 

conditions.  

 

 

 

 

         Sd/- 

Executive Director (Planning) 


